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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Katie McBryde <Katie_McBryde@eogresources.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 12:58 PM

To: Marshall Tippen; Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Armadillo 362528 State SWD 1 _ C103X- Change of Location
All,

EOG will withdraw our protest for the Armadillo 362528 State SWD 1 as reflected with the amended location.

Thanks,
Katie

Katie McBryde
EOG Resources, Inc.
Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836

From: Marshall Tippen <mtippen@anthemwsllic.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 1:29 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>

Cc: Katie McBryde <Katie_McBryde@eogresources.com>

Subject: Armadillo 362528 State SWD 1 _ C103X- Change of Location

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Baylen,

Attached is the C-103X for the Armadillo 362528 State SWD 1 (Action ID: 27622), which reflects a change of surface
location, which was originally 2,538’ FNL and 386’ FEL in Section 36, T25S, R28E, the amended location is to be 1,654’
FSL and 250’ FEL in Section 36, T25S, R28E. | have included green cards for notification letters with this change.

Katie, please let me know if you need additional information to withdraw EOG’s protest.
Sincerely,

Marshall Tippen

Anthem Water Solutions, LLC
3300 North A Street

Building 2, Suite 222,

Midland TX, 79705

(972) 795-4201 (cell)



